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November 25, 2013 

Dear Mikhail Hussein, 

On behalf of the student members of the Cornell Organization for Labor Action (COLA) and 

Cornell Students Against Sweatshops (CSAS), we would like to thank you very much for 

participating in the 11
th

 Annual ILR Labor Roundtable.  The event was a wonderful success and 

would not have been possible without your enthusiastic contribution.  Many students told us how 

much they enjoyed speaking with you and how encouraged they felt through their discussions 

with you to pursue careers in social justice and, in particular, labor. 

 

We believe that this event will serve to strengthen the ties between the ILR School and the labor 

movement.  We hope that your organization will be able to attend the Unions Days Social Justice 

Career Fair in April and the Roundtable next fall. Again, thank you for your contribution to this 

event and for your commitment to social justice. 

 

On behalf of the student members of COLA and CSAS, 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


